
Kendra Huebschen         May 2, 2023 

City of Racine Commissioners-DPW 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

RE: 45th annual Racine Family YMCA Lighthouse Run 
 

Dear Kendra Huebschen, 
 

On behalf of 5Kevents.org, LLC and the Racine Family YMCA,  I am writing to request a revision to the street 

closures involving the 45th YMCA Racine Family Lighthouse Run, scheduled for Saturday, June 17, 2023, 

beginning at 7:45 a.m. at the Double Tree Hotel and Conference Center, 223 Gas Light Circle, Racine, WI 

53403.  
 

We have made significant changes to the route to minimize road closures, minimize police needs, and improve 

safety along the course. We request the City’s support with the following changes to the Street Requirements. 

We will post temporary No Parking signs along the route the evening of Friday, June 16th: 

 

Partial closures: 

o North bound Lane from 1st Street and Main, traveling over the Main Street Bridge to Dodge Street.  

o Dodge Street East bound lane only from Main Street to Michigan Blvd.  

o Michigan Boulevard North Bound Parking Lane from the Lake Michigan Pathway Trail head / Augusta 

Street to Lakecrest (all driving lanes may stay open) 

o West bound parking lane on Lakecrest between Michigan Blvd to Main Street 

o North Bound Bicycle and Parking Lane on Main Street from Lakecrest to 3 Mile Road (North and South 

Driving Lanes may stay open). 

 

A digital route map may be viewed at:  

https://5kevents.raceentry.com/race-maps/racine-family-ymca-lighthouse-run 
 

We also plan to have small number of vendors off the conference Room of the Double Tree Hotel during the 

event. We plan to have amplified music on Lake Michigan Pathway at the Double Tree Hotel Conference Center 

from 9:00 a.m. until 11:30 a.m. (this time also includes the awards ceremony).  

 

Please refer this communication to all appropriate committees for action. If you have any questions about the 

Lighthouse Run, please contact Patrick Flynn at 262.620.2018 (cell). Thank you for your support. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick Flynn 

President 

5Kevents.org, LLC in partnership with the Racine Family YMCA 
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